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     Constructive
         Notice
                      

This publication of the student newsletter for the Indiana University School of Law-Indianapolis covers events and activities that will

take place through the remaining months of spring 2010 semester,  including March,  April,  and May.

Calendar for Remaining

Spring Semester 2010

 

        Classes end...................................Mon., Apr. 19

        Exams begin..................................Thur., Apr. 22 

        Exams end.....................................Fri., May 7

        Commencement............................Sat., May 8     

        Note:

        Summer classes begin.................Mon., May 10

                  

                                                                 
                                                           

March, April and May 2010

Events & Meetings

                                               
  Please refer to the law school' s Events Calendar    
  on the web page @ www.indylaw.indiana.edu for 
  daily updates of all events, meetings, and activities  
  scheduled at our law school. You may submit         
  information for the Events Calendar by following    
  the procedures outlined in this newsletter. 

  (See page 7.)

Law School News!

  Documentary on WFYI Public Television.   On

  January 21, 2010, 7:30 p.m., WFYI Public

  Television broadcast the documentary Tough

  Decisions: Defending the Homeland,  a counter-

  terrorism simulation conducted at our law school

  on Friday, October 23, 2009. The Documentary

  takes viewers behind-the-scenes during a

  groundbreaking simulation of terrorism in

  Indiana' s capital city. Produced by WFYI in

  partnership with the Indiana University School of

  Law-Indianapolis and the Indiana University

  School of Public and Environmental Affairs,

  Tough Decisions chronicled the minute-by-minute

  response as Law and SPEA students role-played

  government and civilian officials attempting to

  deal with an unfolding terrorist attack.  Together,

  they determined the best course of action and

  communication. The action played out in several

  areas of the law school and was recorded and

  broadcast via a simulation "dashboard" that was

  live on the law school' s website. Students in

  Professor Shawn Boyne' s  Seminar in 

  Comparative National Security Law participated 

  in bringing these events to life. Note: This

  program will be rebroadcast on Channel 20.1

  on Wednesday, March 24, 10:30 p.m., and     

  again on Sunday, March 28, 12:30 a.m.
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   (Law School News cont.) 

  Law School Hosts Regional Round of 35th

  Annual National Trial Competition.  The

  Indiana University School of Law-Indianapolis      

  was the official host of the Region 8 round of the

  35th Annual National Trial Competition on

  February 18-20. Region 8 included teams from

  Chicago-Kent, DePaul, Indiana University-

  Indianapolis, Loyola, Northern Illinois,

  Northwestern, Southern Illinois, John Marshall,

  University of Illinois,  Notre Dame and Valparaiso.

  The competition sponsors included: IU School of

  Law-Indianapolis; Texas Young Lawyers Assoc.;

  American College of Trial Lawyers; Bingham

  McHale LLP; Hovde, Dassow & Deets LLC;

  and Ice Miller, LLP.

  The Law school' s team included: Dan Cicchini

  (3L); Raymond Dudlo (3L); Martsyl Joseph (2L);

  Michelle Kessling (2L); Borham Kim (3L); and

  Matthew Symons (2L). The team was coached by

  Jessica Beerbower and Professor Fran Watson.

  Professor Novella Nedeff led the law school' s

  hosting of this year' s regional competition.

Summer & Fall 2010 Registration

  Friday, March 26, begins registration for both

  summer 2010 and fall 2010 classes for J.D.

  students.  Registration times are determined

  by the number of credit hours expected to be

  completed by the end of the spring 2010 semester

  as follows:

     C 8:00 a.m. for students with 58 credit hours +

     C 12:00 p.m. for students with 30 - 57 credit

            hours

     C 2:00 p.m. for students with 29 or fewer

            credit hours.

   Be sure to check your SIS record in OneStart for

   any holds and take the necessary action to clear

   them no later than Wednesday, March 24, to

   ensure you are able to register.  

Special Upcoming Events

Indiana International and Comparative

Law Review Symposium

Friday, March 26

8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Wynne Courtroom, Inlow Hall
"Corporate Social Responsibility: Progress and Prospects for

Multinational Business"

Speakers include:

CSR and International Business Law Faculty

and PhD candidates from around the world 

  The symposium will focus on key aspects of

  Corporate Social Responsibility and its effect on 

  businesses working in various international 

  markets. Presentations will be made by several 

  law professors and PhD candidates from around    
  the world who are noted in the field of CSR and

  International Business Law. The event will

  consist of three panels of speakers: one focused

  on The Emerging Global Standards in CSR; the

  second on CSR for Sustainability & 

  Environmental Protection; and the final on CSR

  in Comparative Perspectives. Following each

  panel' s speeches, there will be a Q&A session

  that will be open to the audience. (See the law

  school website www.indylaw.indiana.edu under

  Upcoming Events for more information.) 

  

Call the Law School Hot Line for

daily updates on classes, events,

and other information.

317-274-8611
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(Upcoming Events cont.)

Environmental Policy Forum Symposium
"Indiana's Water Future - Crisis or Cooperation?"

  Thursday, April 1st

Noon - 5:15 p.m.

Wynne Courtroom, Inlow Hall

Speakers:  Practitioners and Academic Experts in

Environmental Law
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Justice, Human Rights &

National Cohesion

Monday, April 5th

5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Wynne Courtroom 

  Come join us in welcoming the Honorable

  Martha Karua,  MP, former Minister for Justice

  and Constitutional Affairs, and renowned activist

  in the promotion of justice, accountability,  

  women' s rights and other human rights in Kenya.

  Free admission and refreshments will follow in 

  the Atrium.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

James P. White Lecture on Legal Education

"A Conversation with Chief Justice John G.  Roberts, Jr."

Chief Justice of the United States Supreme Court

Wednesday, April 7th

5:00 p.m.

Wynne Courtroom, Inlow Hall
  Attendance in the courtroom is by invitation only.

  Student tickets will be distributed through a lottery

  process. Sign-up for the lottery will take place the

  week of March 22nd. Overflow seating for closed-

  circuit viewing will be available on a first-come,

  first-served basis in Rm. 385. The lecture may be

  viewed via live webcast through a link on the law

  schools' s website www.indylaw.indiana.edu.

(Upcoming Events cont.)

Indiana Law Review  Symposium

April 8 - 9

3:00 p.m., Wynne Courtroom, Inlow Hall

"The Law of Democracy"

Keynote Speaker:
Heather Gerken, J. Skelly Wright Professor of Law

Yale Law School

  The Indiana Law Review is pleased to announce

  its 2010 Symposium exploring the legal issues

  surrounding our system of democracy. In addition

to the keynote speech given by Professor Heather

  Gerken of Yale Law School, there will be many

  other speakers from institutions of law around the

  country participating in panel discussions. The

  event will begin with a panel on Election

  Administration on Thursday afternoon at 3:00.

  The keynote address, "The Voting Rights Act and

  Dynamic Integration," presented by Professor

  Gerken, will occur at 4:30 on Thursday. The

  symposium will continue throughout the day on

  Friday, April 9, with panels on Campaign Finance

  and Voting Rights.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

 

  Note:  For additional information on any of

  these events, please visit the law school website

  at www.indylaw.indiana.edu or contact

  Shaun Ingram at 317-278-4789 or

  slingram@iupui.edu.     
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2010 Barristers' Ball

Saturday, March 27th

7:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m.

Indianapolis Central Library

Sponsored by

The Student Bar Association

$60 per person - including

open bar, dinner, and dancing

Contact Jenai Mehra @ iulawsba@iupui.edu

for reservations.

2010 Law School
Commencement

Saturday, May 8, 4:00 p.m.

  The Law School Commencement will take place

  on Saturday, May 8,  at promptly 4:00 p.m. at the

  Indiana Convention Center - Sagamore

  Ballroom, 100 S. Capitol Ave.   Graduates are

  expected to arrive for the procession no later

  than 3:15 p.m. to check in and prepare for the

  procession. Graduates may invite as many family

  members and friends as they wish to attend, and

  tickets are not required. 

    

  To access additional graduation details,  go to:

  indylaw.indiana.edu/students/commencement.htm

  The IUPUI University Commencement,  which

  is optional,  will be held on Sunday, May 9, 

  11:30 a.m.  at the Indiana Convention Center.

  All graduates are invited to this ceremony and the

  processional will begin 20 minutes prior to the

  main ceremony; plan to arrive at least 30 min.

  prior to the processional.

(Law School Commencement cont.)

  There will also be a law school Graduate 

  Reception with Alumni on Friday, May 7,

  6:00 - 8:00 p.m.  at the University Place Hotel,

  Scholars Hall,  located on the corner of Michigan  
  Street and University Blvd. Plan to come and

  celebrate your transition into an alumnus/a of

  Indiana University School of Law-Indianapolis.

  Each graduate may invite up to two (2) guests to

  attend this reception. Invitations will be

  forthcoming.   

  For questions about Commencement, please visit

  the website or contact: Sonja Rice, Interim 

  Director,  Office for Student Affairs, 274-8114,

  sorice@iupui.edu; or Dean Chasity Thompson,

  Office of Professional Development, 278-3001.

  chasthom@iupui.edu.

  

  

Student Affairs Office Update

  As most of you are aware, there have been some

  staffing changes in the Student Affairs Office. 

  Since they coordinate a wide range of services for

  law students, from orientation to graduation, it is

  important to know who to contact within their

  office, Rm. 119, with any questions or concerns.

  Sonja Rice,  Interim Director, is involved with

  non-academic advising and other student issues,

  including: student disclosures; disciplinary

  proceedings; transfer away, transfer credit,

  distance education credits, etc.; final exam

  administration; and student organizations. Her

  office hours are: Mondays and Tuesdays - 4:00    
  p.m. - 6:00 p.m.  and Thursdays - 10:00 a.m. -

  11:30 a.m.

  Continued...
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        (Student Affairs Update cont.)

  Carlota Toledo,  Assoc. Director, Academic

  Advisor, is involved with academic support

  services,  including: academic outreach programs

  with a special focus on advising at-risk students;

  adaptive services accommodations; and donor

  scholarships. Carlota' s office hours are:  

  Mondays - 10:00 - 11:30 a.m. ,  Tuesdays -

  4:00 - 6:00 p.m. and Thursdays - 2:00 - 4:00

  p.m. Regular Student Affairs main office hours

  are:  Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

  Please contact Regina Bennett to schedule an

  appointment via e-mail at rdbennet@iupui.edu 

  or call 317-278-5560.   In addition, both Sonja

  and Carlota embrace an open-door policy and will

  immediately accommodate students who are in an

  emergency situation and need assistance. 

  TRAFFIC ALERT!

  Lane restrictions on Michigan Street and other

  areas on campus have started. The southern three

  lanes of Michigan Street at Lansing Street will be

  closed allowing for only one lane of traffic. These

  lanes are expected to remain closed until May 1st. 

  For additional street closing information, go to

  www.cfs.iupui.edu.

 

 

Call the Law Library Info Line

for library hours throughout

the week and weekends,

            and closings during holidays and

        adverse weather.

       317-274-4027

   Faculty, Staff & Students in the

Spotlight !

  Appellate Clinic Students,  Beth Barnes and

  Shannon White,  recently won reversals for their

  clients in two Appellate Clinic cases. Beth Barnes'

  client was convicted of possession of a firearm in

  an airport.  The Court of Appeals reversed the

  conviction, reasoning that "mere forgetfulness

  does not satisfy the knowledge or intent 

  requirement set out by the statute." Shannon 

  White' s client was convicted of invasion of 

  privacy for violating a protective order. The Court 

  of Appeals concluded "the State did not prove the

  client was subject to an active order of protection"

  when he was never provided written notice of the

  order or oral notice from an agent of the State.

  Both students were commended with high praise

  for their work by attorneys whom they had 

  worked with from the Marion County Public

  Defender Agency. The Appellate Clinic was

  created and is overseen by Professor Joel

  Schumm,  ' 98.  Congratulations!

  Client Counseling Competition Winners of this

  year' s Intraschool Client Counseling Competition

  was the team of Jonathan Faust and Matthew

  Keys.  The team of Aaron Bentley and Jenai

  Mehra were semi-finalists. Jonathan and 

  Matthew traveled to Marquette School of Law in

  Milwaukee in February to represent the law

  school at the ABA CCC Regional in which they

  were semi-finalists in the regional round. 

  Congratulations!

  Prof. Dan Cole's book Pollution and Property:

  Comparing Ownership Institutions for Environ-

  mental Protection (Cambridge: Cambridge

  University Press, 2002) was recently translated

  into Chinese for Cambridge University Press and

  Peking University Press.



-6-

 (Spotlight cont.)

  Professor George Edwards delivered a lecture in

  the Cutting Edge Lecture Series held on the IUPUI

  campus on February 24th. In this series, top

  university professors engage the community in

  discussions about rapidly changing fields of 

  inquiry.  Professor Edwards lectured on The 17th

  Century Trans-Atlantic Slave Trade to Hurricane 

  Katrina--International Trade, Human Trafficking

  & The Right to Health.  He examined the

  applicability of international law to human rights

  issues in the U.S., Haiti,  and other countries in the

  region affected by the Trans-Atlantic slave trade,

  and focused on vestiges of slavery, including 

  health disparities between descendants of slaves 

  and non-descendants. Professor Edwards also

  explored the relationship between international

  trading regimes under the World Trade 

  Organization (WTO), and legal mechanisms in

  place to combat trafficking in humans.

  Indiana Health Law Review Vol. VIII Executive

  & Editorial Boards include the following students: 

  Executive Board: Melissa Stuart,  Editor-in-Chief;

  Bobby Courtney,  Managing Editor; Amy Halsey,

  Notes Editor; Roxana Bell,  Articles Editor;

  Katie Wood, Business Editor; Denny Mullen,  

  Symposium Editor; Paul Jansen,  Production

  Editor; and Matt Derringer,  Production Editor.

  Editorial Board:  Jennifer Cooper, Kristin

  McCreary, Andrea White, Zach Williams,  

  Articles Editors; Elizabeth Eichholtz, Lucas 

  Misna, Allison Neil DeYoung, Vijay Patel,  Note

  Development Editors; J.C. Brown, Kelly Earls,

  Associate Editors. 

  Indiana Law Review Volume 44 Executive &

  Editorial Boards include the following students:

  Executive Board: Kate Mercer Lawson,  Editor-

  in-Chief; Sara Benson,  Managing Editor; Sarah

  Orme,  Notes Editor; Jennifer Ekblaw,  Senior

  Editor; Charles Daugherty, Mac Schilling,   

  Articles Editors; Amanda Lee Baker Mulroony, . . .

  (Spotlight cont.)

 

  Symposium Editor. Editorial Board: Lauren

  Berger, Jared Josleyn, Jordan Szymialis, Perry

  Whan,  Articles Editors; Courtney Andreone,

  Thomas Landrigan, Kyle McClammer, Timothy

  Moriarty, Justin Spack,  Note Development

  Editors; Jonathan Faust, Zachary Jacob, Brian

  Jarman, David Vlink,  Associate Editors.

  Congratulations to all!

  Professor Eleanor Kinney delivered a lecture on

  "Realizing the International Human Right to 

  Health: The Role of Private, For-Profit 

  Enterprise" at the West Virginia University 

  College of Law as part of their Law Review' s

  symposium "Beyond Politics: A Discussion of

  Health Care in America." The lecture was held

  February 10th and was part of the Edward G.

  Donley Memorial series.

  Professor Allison Martin's article, The Future' s

  So Bright, I Gotta Wear Shades: Law School

  Through the Lens of Hope,  co-authored with

  Kevin L. Rand,  Assistant Professor of Psychology

  at IUPUI, was showcased as a building block for

  the 1st "Colonial Frontier" Legal Writing 

  Conference, "Engendering Hope in the Legal

  Writing Classroom: Pedagogy, Curriculum, and

  Attitude," which was hosted by Duquesne

  University School of Law on December 5, 2009.

  Professors Martin and Rand presented their work

  at the opening plenary session of the one-day

  conference.

  Moot Court Team Advances.  A team of law

  students advanced to the regional competition of

  the European Union Moot Court Competition,

  which was held at the European University

  Institute in Florence, Italy. Students Douglas

  Clough, Kyle Kimble, Lumi Nodit and Nathan

  Seger, participated in the oral round of the EU

  Moot Court Competition February 25 - 27 in

  Italy. Congratulations!
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(Spotlight cont.)

  Professor Fran Quigley was a guest speaker at

  Ohio Northern University in January and spoke on

  the topic of "International Law and Ethics in

  America' s ' War on Terror' : Torture, Renditions, 

  and the Predator Program." This Program was

  sponsored by Ohio Northern' s Phi Beta Delta

  chapter and the university' s Committee on Arts

  and Special Events.

  Avril Rua,  ' 08 Moi University School of Law in

  Eldoret and LL.M. candidate,  IU School of Law-

  Indianapolis,  is a volunteer in the Kenyan human

   rights law clinic, the Legal Aid Centre of Eldoret

   (LACE). Along with the Indiana supporters of

   LACE, Avril  is helping organize the Race for

   LACE, a  fundraiser to be held in conjunction

   with the 500 Festival Mini-Marathon and in

   partnership with the elite Kenyan runners who so

   routinely win the "Mini." Avril will appreciate

   your support in the Race for LACE with your

   own participation "racing" with our Kenyan

   runner friends, or by supporting another

   participant with your pledge. Please contact Avril

   at Avril.rua@gmail.com for more information.

 

Student Health Services

  IUPUI Health Services provides

  high quality, low cost routine and acute

  health care services for the student 

  population of the IUPUI campus. Please

  call 274-8214 to schedule an appointment.

  For more information, go to: 

  http://health.iupui.edu/index.html.

Procedures for Scheduling

Law School Events

  Student groups planning events should check the

  guidelines which are posted on the website:

  http://indylaw.indiana.edu/students/event

  guidelines.htm. Please note that all student events

  should be approved by the Interim Director for

  Student Affairs and submitted to the web calendar.

  Please direct any questions you have about this

  process to the Office for Student Affairs, Room

  119, 278-5560. If the event is being planned in

  conjunction with an outside group, please contact

  the Office of External Affairs and Alumni 

  Relations, Room 227C, or Shaun Ingram at

  slingram@iupui.edu. If you are scheduling a

  routine meeting, (monthly student organization

  meeting, etc.) you should  use the website' s

  Events Calendar.

  

  NOTE:  If you are having difficulty dealing with

  personal problems related to anxiety, 

  depression, stress, etc., please be advised

  that there is help available through IUPUI

  Counseling and Psychological Services -

  CAPS.  Please call 317-274-2548.

  Financial Aid Hours

  Financial Aid hours are   

  available in the law school on a regular basis

  throughout the school year. Sign-up sheets

  for upcoming appointment dates to meet

  with the law school financial advisor,

  Jennifer Vines, are available in the foyer of

  Student Affairs, 1st floor, Rm. 119.
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EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS

INFORMATION

  Indiana University has created a web page to          
  provide resources for you about emergency            
  preparedness; information will be updated as          
  needed. From the IU homepage,

  http://www.indiana.edu/, go to: About IUPUI,       
  Site Index, Emergency Preparedness. In the

  event of a building emergency for: 

  FIRE:  Alarms will sound and evacuation is

  mandatory. Use closest stairway for exits. DO 

  NOT USE ELEVATORS. Once outside, move to

  a safe place, if possible, to the parking lot west

  of the law school. Remain outside until the "all

  clear" is given.

  TORNADO WATCH: The "campus siren" will

  sound - evacuation is NOT required.

  TORNADO WARNING: Three blasts of an air

  horn in the Atrium will indicate evacuation is

  necessary.  Evacuate immediately to the parking

  garage and use only the NW and SOUTH 

  stairwells which have direct garage access. Remain

  in the garage until an "al clear" is given.

  (Note: Procedures are posted in all classrooms.)

IUPUI Mail Services

   If you need to mail a package, have a letter 

  weighed, or buy stamps, go to the campus Post

  Office located in the Campus Center, Michigan St.

  and University Blvd., on the 2nd floor. Hours are:

  M - F (except major campus holidays) 8:00 a.m. to

  4:00 p.m. For additional information, go to:

  http://mail.iupui.edu.

SAFETY at IUPUI

   Please call the IUPUI Public Safety Dispatch Center       

   at 274-7911 whenever you see anything that makes        

   you feel uneasy or if you have discovered a  crime. This

   number is a direct line and may be used to

   report ANY emergency, problem or concern.  

        

CAMPUS POLICE ESCORTS

   Police escorts are available to students and   

   employees 24 hours a day.  Please call 274-SAFE or      

   274-7233 between 6:00 p.m. and 2:00 a.m.  A special     

   vehicle is provided for this service through Parking          

   Services. At all other times, IUPUI police and security     

   officers provide escorts on foot and by vehicle for            

   persons concerned about their personal safety.

   IUPUI is committed to being a tobacco free    

   campus.  IUPUI Tobacco Policy states that     

    tobacco use or sale, including but not

    limited to smoking, is  prohibited on

    university- owned, operated or  leased

    property.  Law students  who choose to

    smoke  must do so on the sidewalk south of

    the law school building on  New York 

    Street -- NOT at the main entrance

    doors! To obtain information on the IUPUI

    tobacco policies or help with cessation

    programs, go online to:

    http://tobaccofree.iupui.edu.

Call the Law School Hot Line

for daily updates on 

classes and events.

317-274-8611
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Bike Theft Prevention Tips 

  Bike thefts are on the rise not only on campus        
  and the Indianapolis area in general, but nation      
  wide. The increasing popularity as a sport and       
  means of  transportation has made bicycles an        
  easy target for thieves. Theft prevention tips 

  include:

 

    1. Lock your bike to a bike rack and avoid

        locking items that can be easily cut, broken,

        or removed.

2. Use a steel U-shaped lock or even two locks.

        Lightweight cable or chain locks no longer

      provide adequate security in most areas.

  3. Leave as little space as possible within the

        U lock to make it harder to pry open.

4. Keep lock off ground to avoid leverage to

        hammer or smash.

    5. Position keyhole of lock to face ground to

        inhibit ability to manipulate the lock.

    6.  Remove front wheel and lock both wheel

         and frame together with U lock.

    7.  Take your bike seat with you if easily 

         removed and/or expensive.

    8.  Record make, model, serial number and 

         take a digital photo to assist police if stolen.

Visit "The Docket" law school cafe

Monday - Thursday

8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

Phone:  278-2245

IUPUI  Shuttle Service

It's a FREE ride! 

  The IUPUI shuttle system operates all year,         

  Monday through Friday, except during university  
  recognized holidays. There are 3 routes:              
  Campus, Off-Campus, and HITS Express. The      
  shuttles are complimentary of Parking and            
  Transportation Services and available to anyone in 
  the university community. Route information and  
  operational hours include:

  

  Campus Route (Maroon): 6:20 a.m. - 9:40 p.m. 
  (Operates approx. every 20 min.)                      
  

  Off-Campus Route (Green): 6:00 a.m. - 10:00    
   p.m. (Operates approx. every 10 min.)   

  HITS Express (Blue): 7:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

  (Union Bldg. Shuttle; operates approx. every     
   30. min.)  

  Please refer to the shuttle schedule on the IUPUI   
  website under Parking Services Transportation      
  for more information:   

(www.parking.iupui.edu/transportation.shuttle.do)   
                                                                       

  As a student of IUPUI, you are eligible to receive 
  an S-Pass valid on IndyGo' s Red Line to ride       
  free. This pass is good for the entire academic      
  year. Stop by the Campus Center JagTag office or 
  Parking Services office to pick up your FREE      
  pass. Simply show your valid JagTag to your bus  
  operator and swipe the S-Pass in the fare box.       
  There are 4 convenient routes connecting you to    
  campus, including the Red Line Downtown/         
  IUPUI Circulator. For more information, contact  
  the Customer Service Center at 635-3344 or visit   
  www.IndyGo.  Note: Persons with disabilities      
  may purchase disabled parking permits by            
  contacting Campus Parking Services via email or   
  calling 274-4232.
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E-Mail Addresses and Phone Numbers

You May Wish to Use:

 Dean Roberts:  robertsg@iupui.edu        274-2581

 Dean Cox:  pacox@iupui.edu                 274-1950

 Sonja Rice:  sorice@iupui.edu                274-8113

 Carlota Toledo:  ctoledo@iupui.edu        274-7662

 Patricia Kinney:  pkkinney@iupui.edu    274-2459

 Dean MacDougall: jonmac@iupui.edu     278-4789

 Professor Anspach: juanspac@iupui.edu  274-3411

 Dean Thompson: chasthom@iupui.edu    278-3001

 Tamara McMillian:  tmcmilli@iupui.edu 278-2172

 LaWanda Ward:  lwward@iupui.edu      278-9241

 Susie Agnew:  sagnew@iupui.edu           274-2423

 Dean Grove:  cjgrove@iupui.edu            278-4736
                                                  

 

     

Remember to Donate... 

  Your hotel samples of lotion, shampoo, conditioner,

  etc.,  and any new or used books to Kyle Galster,

  faculty assistant on the 3rd floor.  She will be

  glad to take your donations throughout the year

  for the Indiana Women's Prison Sister Heart

  Project.  Thank you !

 

 Office Hours:

  Office of Professional Development & Pro Bono

  Program:  Chasity Thompson,  Assistant Dean of      
   OPD, Tamara McMillian,  Assoc. Director of OPD,

  LaWanda Ward,  Director of Pro Bono & Public        
  Interest, Room 115,  Ph. 274-2484

  M, W, Th:  9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

  T:  9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

  F:  9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

  Office for Student Affairs:

  Ph. 278-5560

  M - F:  8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

  Sonja Rice,  Interim Director

  Carlota Toledo,  Assoc. Director, Academic Advisor

  Susie Agnew,  Asst. Director & Recorder

  Ph. 274-2423

  M, W, Th:  8:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

  F:  8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

 

  Law Library:

  Professor Judith Anspach,  Director, Rm. 131L

  Ph. 274-4028

  Info. Line: 274-4027

  M - Th: 8:00 a.m. - midnight 

  F: 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 p.m.

  Sat: 9:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.

  Sun: 10:00 a.m. - midnight

  Closed on special holidays.

  LL.M. Office:

  Claire Grove,  Assistant Dean, 350 Canal Walk, 

  Suite B

  Ph. 278-4736

  M - F: 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.


